
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, April 8, 2015 

 
1. Today is Day 2 for band lessons. 
2. The shop will be closed during Enrichment Study Hall until further notice. 
3. Registration sheets for Post Prom are now available in the office.  Post Prom will take place 

starting on April 25th at 11:30 p.m. and will go until April 26th at 5:30 a.m. at the Middle School.  
If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Rhodes. 

4. Group pictures for yearbook will be taken today during Enrichment Study Hall.  Students check 
in, then report to the gym if you are a member of any of the following groups: 
Band AND Choir:  Solo & Ensemble (All participants) 
Forensics (All participants) 
Drama Club 
Student Council 
National Honor Society 
Prom Committee 
Publications (Yearbook classes - Semester One and Two) 

     Power Mechanics 2 & 3 AND Metals Welding 2 & 3 
Pep Club (Students who have helped Mrs. Geisler and Mrs. Schultz with school spirit 
decorating of the hallways, lockers, and bulletin boards this year.) 
Again, all students who are members of any of these groups should report to the gym during 
Enrichment Study Hall for group pictures today.  Group advisors will be called when their 
groups are up.  Any questions, please see Mrs. Dwyer. 
 

LUNCH  
Burrito 
Refried Beans 
The Garden Spot 
Mandarin Oranges 
Peaches 
Dinner Roll 


